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Dear Parents,

In light of what has recently occurred in Florida, I want to assure you that
student safety is always a main priority with us. Arrivals and dismissals are
monitored. The doors are kept locked during the day, and students know
they are not permitted to open doors even for staff members. We have
cameras throughout the building monitoring entrances and main areas within
the school at all times. We practice drills monthly to review preparedness.
This past week, we also practiced lunchroom and playground drills. The
Garfield Police will monitor our lockdown drill next week.

Please know that every one of us has your child/children’s wellbeing at
heart. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

God bless,

Mrs. Lisa Oriti

St. Benedict Catholic School provides an exellent education rooted in the Gospel message of peace,
acceptance, understanding and service to others for all children in our community



